
CITY COUNCIL REPORT
Charter Bylaw 19901 - To allow for low intensity commercial uses, Chappelle

Administration Recommendation

That Bylaw 19901 be given third reading.

History

At the January 24/26, 2022, City Council meeting, the January 24, 2022, Urban Planning and
Economy report UPE00915 was postponed to the February 7/9, 2022, City Council meeting.

Attachment

January 24, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00915
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